
 

 

 

 

 

Consent Item 

RE:     Purchase of Precor Ellipticals 

Department/Program:   Parks and Recreation/Community Center 

 

Recommendation:  Purchase Five Precor Ellipticals from Push, Pedal, Pull for $38,650 

Utilizing the Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing Contract. 

 

 

Explanation:   

As part of The Pointe’s cardiovascular equipment update plan, it is time to replace five Precor EFX 

elliptical cross-trainers.  Originally slated in the plan for replacement in 2019, the current equipment will 

be five years old in the spring of 2021.  Updating cardiovascular equipment to the latest technology is an 

ongoing goal.  The current trend is allowing users to access internet service on cardiovascular equipment 

consoles.  With the recent upgrade to The Pointe’s WiFi service, upgrading equipment so users may take 

advantage of this service is paramount in keeping The Pointe’s fitness center state of the art.    

 

The attached pricing reflects the Sourcewell contract Precor offers through local vendor, Push Pedal Pull.  

The Pointe houses a variety of cardiovascular brands and this specific cross-trainer is a popular design 

with members.  Upgrading to the new version accomplishes two objectives:  1) The new design includes 

improved biomechanical motion with converging pedal paths.  2) The consoles are WiFi compatible and 

are equipped with an entertainment package should we choose to connect each unit to The Pointe’s cable 

access for live TV. 

 

The City has budgeted $41,000 for the purchase of this equipment.   

 

Submitted By:  Chris Conway, CPRP, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  February 8, 2021 

 


